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No. PIB/80/08/PIC-IV/ |9«
PRESS INFORMATION BUREAU
GOVERNMENT OF INDIA

PORT BLAIR

i | 23" September, 2008
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Subject: Bharat Nirman Public Information Campaign at Diglipur

Sir/Madam,

As you are aware, the next Bharat Nirman Public Information Campaign is scheduled
to be held from 31% October to 4™ November, at Diglipur. In this connection, a meeting
will be held in the Media Centre of Press Information Bureau, Aberdeen Bazar, at
1500 hrs, on 26™ September, 2008 (Friday) to chalk out the programme of your

\departmenf during the five-day PIC.
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(O.N. Jaiswal)
Media & Communication Officer

It is therefore requested to depute your representative to attend the meeting.




